
Antibiotics
Amnesty 

Our practice is 
proud to support the 
safeguarding of 
antibiotics.

  

We would like pet owners to return unused and out-of-date 
antibiotics to our practice so that we can dispose of them safely.
We are only able to accept veterinary medicines.
 
The NHS in the Midlands is also participating in the Antibiotics Amnesty. 
Your local pharmacy can dispose of medicines prescribed for humans.

We are unable to provide refunds for returned unused medicines.

WE CAN ALSO DISPOSE OF PET MEDICINES OTHER THAN ANTIBIOTICS; 
PLEASE ASK A MEMBER OF OUR PRACTICE TEAM FOR ASSISTANCE.
  
Please help us to learn more about how antibiotics are used in pets by 
scanning this QR code to participate in our research.

This initiative supports our Safeguarding Antibiotics programme – for more information, visit the Linnaeus 
website www.linnaeusgroup.co.uk/about-us/sustainability


